U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs

Veterans Health Administration
VA Center for Development & Civic Engagement

July 28, 2025 In Reply Refer To: 649/VOL135

American Legion - Post 108
P.O. Box 26239
Prescott Valley, Arizona 86312-6239

On behalf of the Northern Arizona VA Health Care System (649) patients and
staff, we would like to extend our appreciation to you for your Refreshments,
Entertainment Prizes Given. Bingo CLC & Dom.

It is through the efforts of community partners like you that allow us to continue
the quality care and services that we seek to provide for our deserved
Veterans. We look forward to the opportunity to work with you again for future
events.

Thank you for your continued support and advocacy.

Sincerely,

Shana Marie Shatzer, CDCE Chief

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state, "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide you, the donor, any goods
or services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution."



